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I've lived in and voted in several states with different voting practices, and by far our 

current system of mail in voting is the best I've experienced. There is absolutely no 

evidence to suggest that forcing in person voting will do anything to improve the 

voting process, and there is all the evidence in the world that it will instead suppress 

voter turnout. There are plenty of Oregonians, including my wife, who have mobility 

issues that sometimes prevent them from leaving the house. I'm so sick of this 

obviously partisan bull coming from regressive factions within our government. You 

want to hold an elected office, fine; but work for the good of ALL your constituents, 

not just the ones you think will line your pocketbook. 


